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Following publication of the original article [1] it was 
reported that there was an error in the Funding statement. 
The incorrect and correct statements are given below.

The incorrect statement was:
Funding
This work was supported by the second EDCTP pro-

gramme as part of the European Union’s Framework 

Programme for Research and Innovation, Horizon 2020 
(ISRCTN71392921).

The correct statement is:
Funding
This project is part of the EDCTP2 programme (grant 

number RIA2020I-3294 IMPALA) supported by the 
European Union.

The original article has been updated.
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The original article can be found online at https://​doi.​org/​10.​1186/​s44263-​
024-​00108-8.
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